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To Promote and Represent the Motor Carrier Industry in North Dakota 

HB 1102 
Senate Transportation Committee 
Chairman David Clemens 
February 16, 2023 
 
Chairman Clemens and members of the Committee, my name is Amanda Remynse, and I am writing to 
you on behalf of the the North Dakota Motor Carriers Association (NDMCA), in support of HB 1102.  
 
Infrastructure is critical to the trucking industry. NDMCA members support fiscally responsible financing 
programs for infrastructure development. This bill would enable DOT to leverage funding for 
infrastructure by accessing available funds from a variety of federal sources.  
 
NDMCA thanks the Committee for your consideration and urges a do pass recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


